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MEMO 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Members of the City Council 

John A. Haila, Mayor 

September 29, 2020 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Fill Board Position for the Headwaters of the South Skunk 
Watershed Management Authority 

A new Board has been developed called the Headwaters of the South Skunk 
Watershed Management Authority and a member of City Council needs to be 
appointed to serve on the Board. 

Therefore, I request that the City Council approve the appointment of Amber Corrieri 
to fill a term of office on the Headwaters of the South Skunk Watershed Management 
Authority. 

JAH/alc 
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